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City of Racine, Wisconsin

Central Racine County Health Department

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Media contact: Mark Schaaf (262) 977-1363

RACINE COUNTY COVID-19 UPDATE
August 3, 2020

Confirmed coronavirus cases
United States: 4,690,404 confirmed, 155,124 deaths
Wisconsin: 55,328 confirmed, 911,435 negative, 949 deaths

Central Racine County Health Department: 1,369 confirmed (+192 from last week), 180
probable (+4), 21,283 negative (+1,906), 45 deaths (+3)

City of Racine Health Department: 1,932 confirmed (+135 from last week), 224 probable (+12),
18,093 negative (+1,729), 31 deaths (+1)

Racine County total: 3,301 confirmed (+327 from last week), 404 probable (+16), 39,376
negative (+3,365), 76 deaths (+4)

Updates for the week of August 3:

o Governor Evers has issued an Executive Order declaring a Public Health Emergency

and requiring facemasks statewide.
o Additional Q&A About Cloth Face Covering

o Details have changed for the community drive-thru testing site to be conducted by the
Wisconsin National Guard this week at Festival Hall. The site will now operate Tuesday,
August 4, and Wednesday, August 5, at 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. The maximum total number of
tests administered will be 1,000.

e The National Guard administered 1,593 COVID-19 tests at the testing site last week at
Case High School.

¢ Beginning Monday, Aug. 3, the Wisconsin Department of Health Services is launching a
COVID-19 Test Result Hotline for individuals tested at National Guard testing sites in
Wisconsin. If you’ve been waiting more than five days for your results, or if you need a
copy of your results, call the Wisconsin COVID-19 Results Line at (866) 419-6988. The
COVID-19 Results Line is open Monday-Friday from 8 AM — 6 PM. The Results Line
only provides test results for COVID-19 testing performed at National Guard testing sites
in Wisconsin. Upon calling, you will need to provide the date of your test, the National
Guard testing site you visited, your name, and your date of birth. Residents are asked to
wait to call the results line until 5 days after your test. Results can also be mailed.

e Health care providers including Ascension, Froedtert and Aurora continue to provide
COVID-19 tests by appointment. For more information:

o Ascension: (833) 981-0711 or choose.ascension.org/onlinecare.
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o Advocate Aurora: (866) 443-2584 or www.advocateaurorahealth.org/coronavirus-
disease-2019
o Froedtert: (414) 805-2000 or www.froedtert.com/telehealth
o Following this week’s clinic at Festival Hall, the next community drive-thru clinic
conducted by the National Guard is scheduled for Aug. 18-20, 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. at
Festival Hall.

Resources

For Racine County updates on the COVID-19 outbreak, please visit
www.racinecounty.com/coronavirus. The City of Racine coronavirus webpage can be found at
www.racinecoronavirus.org. The Central Racine County Health Department’s COVID-19 page is

www.crchd.com/covid-19.

For national information on COVID-19, please go to the Centers for Disease Control’'s website:
www.cdc.gov/coronavirus.

You can also find current information on the Wisconsin Department of Health Services website,
which has guidance that is updated regularly for travel, self-quarantine, and school districts,
among other important information: https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/disease/covid-19.htm.
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